
From: Nicholas, Wendy <NicholasWB@scdot.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Walker, TreyTreyWalker@gov.sc.gov

McDonald, Linda C - LegalMcDonaldLC@dot.state.sc.us
Date: 8/12/2011 4:21:06 PM

Subject: RE: Marlin Outdoor Advertising; Newberry Signs; Interstate 26

Our Outdoor Advertising Director was out until yesterday, but he came to see me about this and brought me a court 
ruling by the Administrative Law Judge Division upholding DOT's action on these signs. He also said that the ruling 
was appealed but upheld by the Court of Appeals. Because of the past legal history, I am asking our Chief Legal 
Counsel, Linda McDonald, to review it.

Linda, Keith has explained that this is time sensitive because we are nearing the end of the agreement. I'll bring you 
my back-up and hand this off to you to respond back to Katherine.

Thanks to all.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 11:24 AM
To: Nicholas, Wendy
Cc: Walker, Trey
Subject: FW: Marlin Outdoor Advertising; Newberry Signs; Interstate 26

Wendy,
Please review attachment.
Please call me to discuss.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Marlin Outdoor Advertising [mailto:maroutadv@hargray.com]
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 3:52 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Walker, Trey
Subject: Fw: Marlin Outdoor Advertising; Newberry Signs; Interstate 26

From: Marlin Outdoor Advertising
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 4:32 PM
To: katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov ; treywalker@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Marlin Outdoor Advertising; Newberry Signs; Interstate 26

Katherine and Trey,

Attached is a history of the signs on I-26 in Newberry County. Please review and let me know where to go 
with this.

Let's talk on Friday.
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Thank you.

Walter Czura.


